EPA, Energy Department
workers condemn Biden
administration for funding bombs
over climate crisis
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Washington, December 21 (RHC)-- A group of employees from the Environmental Protection Agency and
Department of Energy published an open letter to the White House Thursday condemning the withholding
of federal climate funds from the group Climate Justice Alliance after it spoke out against the genocide in
Gaza.

The group called on the U.S. agencies to end their collaboration with Israel, writing: “We decry the

prioritization of funding for bombs and tanks over the resourcing of communities impacted by accelerating
climate disasters.”
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